VIRTUAL SCHOOL DAYS – MARCH 2020


We all hope that you and your family are making the best of this extended spring break and are ready to get back to work!!  Your CATS teachers have been working on alternative plans to keep you engaged in the content!  Your success as a high school student is our priority!

Each CATS teacher is using CANVAS as a platform to deliver content unless shared otherwise with you!!  For questions about your specific courses, it is best to contact your teacher directly. Here are some resources that might be helpful to you as you work from home:  Students are expected to work from home during virtual learning days.  

CATS WEBSITE  https://cats.issnc.org/
CATS STAFF Directory  https://cats.issnc.org/about-us/faculty-staff-directory
CANVAS access for ISS courses  my.ncedcloud.org

NCVPS classes continue as normal! (reach out to your teacher with questions)

Meal needs sign-up

If you do not have access to the internet, paper/pencil options will be available by request (ask your teacher)!  The office is currently open M-F, 8am-3pm for phone calls and some limited walk-in business. Otherwise, the school is closed. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please call ahead to be sure we are staffed to take care of your needs if you plan to come in person (704-978-2791)
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